
 
 

 
 

 

Stoney Trail / Trans-Canada Highway Interchange    
 

December 2007 

Project Update 
Start Date:  November 1, 2005 
 

Contractor/Contracts PCL- Maxam, A Joint Venture 

Completion: October, 2007 
  

Percent Complete: 100 % 

Completed Activities 

The contract to complete construction of the interchange, roads and bridges was awarded to PCL-Maxam, A 
Joint Venture. The contractor mobilized in November 2005.   

Bridgeworks and connecting road works are completed and were open to traffic the last week of August, 2007.  
The traffic signals at the old Stoney Trail intersection were removed on September 4, 2007.  Re-alignment of the 
Trans Canada Highway and concrete barriers were completed in October, 2007 

Speed reductions have been removed, all roadways are now posted at the speed limit. 

Project Status for December 2007 

Some landscaping work is ongoing in December 2007. 

Next Steps 

Final cleanup, landscaping and completion of minor road works will be performed in the spring of 2008. 
 
Construction Information 

Some speed reductions will be required in the spring of 2008 to complete the work and off-peak lane closures will 
be required periodically.  Signs will be placed to notify motorists in advance. Drivers should be aware that the 
fines are doubled for speeding in a construction zone. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email transportation.calgary@stantec.com. 


